Fairgrounds
Bpril 21, 1965
Special - Budget

The mmetidg was called to order by President Lindow at 8:16 P.lM.

Mr. Dick Josgy and Hr. Vern Weible were introduded to the board asinew
menbers, replacing Mr. Danielson and Mrs. Rice.

The budget was discussed and approved upon.

Mrs. Pearl Christensen, Superintendent of the Farm Crops Department, had
notified the Secretary that she would like a few changes made in the premium
book with additional money of $11.25. Mr. Gardner made a motion to add these
to the premium list. Mr. Weible seconded. Motion carried.

As there was no further busnéss, the meeting was adjourned at 11:35 P.M.

Respecfully submitted,

Betty Shearer, Sec.
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